
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

June 24, 2011 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Michael A. Davis, PE 

Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 11-045: Approximately  20.6 acres located on the 

north side of South Tryon Street and across 

from Savannah Club Drive 

 

 

CDOT has no outstanding transportation issues with this petition.  

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

c: R. H. Grochoske 

B. D. Horton  

Richard Odynski, NCDOT (via email) 

Rezoning File 

 


